Cyndie Martel

From:

linda voigt-coates < lindavcoates@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, March 3, 2025 3:38 PM

To:

CouncilAll

Subject:

[EXTERNAL] Letter

Attachments:

Ross Letter - Coates.docx

Good afternoon,

Please see attached letter.

Best,

Linda Coates

Linda Coates
1 Shady Ln
Ross, CA 94957
lindavcoates@gmail.com

March 3, 2025

Town of Ross 31 Sir Francis Drake Blvd Ross, CA 94957

Subject: Ross Fire Station

Dear Members of the Town Council,

I am writing to express my strong support for rebuilding the Ross Fire Station. A fully operational fire station is essential to ensuring the safety and security of our community. It provides lifesaving emergency response services, protects our homes and families, and plays a critical role in maintaining our property values and homeowners' insurance coverage.

I recognize that this project requires financial commitment, and I am personally willing to contribute to making it a reality. I support a bond measure that would fund the reconstruction of the fire station and would be willing to pay an additional \$750–1,000 annually in property taxes to help finance this important investment. Additionally, I am open to donating to a charitable endowment that would support the station's long-term sustainability.

Ross residents take pride in our town, and we recognize the importance of maintaining a dedicated fire station to serve our community effectively. I urge you to prioritize this initiative and take the necessary steps to ensure that Ross remains a safe and well-protected place for all.

Thank you for your leadership and commitment to our town's future. I appreciate your consideration and look forward to your support of this vital project.

Sincerely,

Linda Coates